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February 10, 2017 

 
Dear Reuben Collins, P.E., 

 
 
On February 09, 2017, the SAPCC Board of Directors unanimously passed a resolution in 
support of Reuben from Transportation Planner/Engineer from the City of Saint Paul proposed 
improvements to Pelham Boulevard.  

 The purpose improvements goes as followed below:  

• implement traffic calming along Pelham Boulevard by narrowing the travel lanes to slow 
traffic speeds 

• improve safety and comfort for people using bicycles within the project area by providing 
protected bike lanes 

• improve safety and comfort for people walking within the project area by making Pelham 
Boulevard travel lanes narrower and easier to cross 

 
Please feel free to contact me at the number above or via this email if you need more details or if 
more information is needed.  
 

 

Thank you! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Suyapa Miranda, Executive Director 
St. Anthony Park Community Council (SAPCC) 
suyapa@sapcc.org  
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